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DATE June9, 1999 

FROM Patxicia Brady, Division of Water and Wastewater ? @fi 
TO: Division of Records and Repolting 

RE: Docket No. 980731-WS, Application for certiticates to provide wa r and wastewater 
service in Charlotte County by Hunter Creek Utilities, LLC. 

5P 
Please add to the docket file the attached letter dated June 3, 1999 from Mr. Andres 

E. Kraul, P.E., Florida Department of Environmental Protation to Ms. Pat Brady, Commission 
staff. The letter is intended as an update on the progress of the utility’s water compliance work. 
Thank you. 

Attachment 
cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Chase, Redemann) 

Division of Legal Services (Crossman, Gervasi) 
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Jeb Bush 
Governor 

June 3,1999 

Department of 

Environmental Protection 
Twin Towers Office Building 

2600 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 

David 8. Suuhr 
Secretay 

c- - 
c .  - * Y  

Dear Ms. Brady: 

The Department’s Water Supply Program is in the process of finding the most cost-effective 
alternative to provide safe drinking water to the people served by the fivers Edge Water System 
in Punta Gorda. We contacted OUT filter contractor (Carbonair Environmental Systems) and are 
waiting for their proposals. 

The altematives that we are looking into are replacement of the reverse osmosis (RO) plant or 
replacement of only the RO membranes and their housings. The District already told us that the 
latter altemative does not require extensive permitting activities. 

If you have any questions or need more information, please call me at (850) 487-1604. 

Sincerely, 

kfY H 
JAncires d i a d ,  P.E. 

Water Supply Restoration Program 
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“Protect, Conserve ond Monoge Roridof Environment ond Noturol Resources” 
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